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Toronto International Academy students have received 
their results for the University of Waterloo's Canadian 
Senior Mathematics Contest. Three students—Keetahn, 
Chaewon, and Brandon—earned certificates. Notably, 
Chaewon and Brandon were awarded medals for ranking 
in the top 25% of students nationwide. The CSMC is a 
prestigious competition that strengthens university 
applications, showcasing students’ problem-solving skills 
and mathematical excellence. Congratulations to our 
talented students on this outstanding achievement!

Canadian Senior Mathematics 
Contest:



BRIGHTER FUTURES TOGETHER

In February, several TIA students received offers of 
admission from prestigious universities. Some students 
received scholarships of up to $60,000! We are 
looking forward to more offers coming in as Grade 12 
courses continue working on their 3rd quadmester 
courses. 

TIA is committed to helping students with the 
application process, and we look forward to more 
success stories in the very near future.

Early University Acceptance 
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This month, students started their Korean Language 
course (LKKDU). TIA welcomed Ms. Song to the team 
this month to teach the course. This course provides a 
way for Grade 12 students to maintain a high average 
while strengthening their Korean language skills. The 
course is offered outside of school hours, so it 
supplements the regular day program.

Korean Class
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Many international students come to TIA to improve their 
English speaking, writing, and comprehension skills. In 
order to receive an offer of admission from a prestigious 
university, most of these students must write the IELTS test. 
IELTS is an English-proficiency test for students that have 
spent less than four years in an English language school 
system. TIA runs IELTS tests on campus. In February, TIA's 
Ms. Shiesta began IELTS training classes after school. These 
classes are designed to prepare TIA students for a 
desirable result on the test. We wish our students the best 
of luck!

IELTS Classes:
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In the middle of the cold February winter, we had a very 
warm, friendly Valentine's Day at TIA. We had Domino's 
pizza and school-made candy gram packages at lunch. 
Students bought candy grams for their friends, which had 
kinder surprise, Lindt chocolates, and letters of appreciation. 
During lunch time students had musical jam ups with their 
friends. 

Valentine's Day:
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